

Maine Chapter | Region 1

October 2018



Quick Links

ASHRAE

LEED | US Green Building Council

American Society of Mechanical Engineers

Maine Indoor Air Quality Council

Maine Building Code

2018-2019 Chapter Officers

President

Mackenzie Sutter* 207-232-7018 maine_president@mail.ashrae.org

President-Elect/Events Coordinator Nicholas Melanson* 207-740-6550 nick.melanson@blakeequip.com

Vice President/Research Promotion Rachel Roy, P.E.*

President's Message

Greetings, Everyone!

The new ASHRAE year has officially started and we kicked it off with some great events! Our first annual mini golf tournament was a hit and, despite the hot weather, we had great turnout and ended the day with ice cream. Congratulations to Bradley Hancock for getting the lowest score and to Jon Graham for winning the Hole in One competition!

Our first chapter meeting at Foundation Brewing was also a great way to network with old friends over some delicious brews. Thanks to everyone who could make it out!

This year we are going to get

207-730-2284 maine_vicepresident@mail.ashrae.org

Treasurer

Jeff LaPierre, P.E. * 207-784-5100 jlapierre@harriman.com

Reception

Sean Seelev* 207-513-7711 maine_sseeley@mail.ashrae.org

YEA/Research Promotion

Benjamin Hackett* 207-939-7227 Bhackett@harriman.com

Membership

Richard L. Rollins* dick.rollins@mail.ashrae.org

Historian

Matei Ilina* 207-992-9181 ilinaengineering@midmaine.com

Government Affairs

Steven Martel maine_govaffairs@mail.ashrae.org

Student Activities

David Dvorak dvorak@maine.edu

Newsletter Editor

Liz Desmarais 978-387-2749 lizd@trumbullcampbell.com

Website

Mathilde Krebs mathilde.krebs@woodplc.com

BOG Members are denoted with an *

Next YEA Event - Thursday, Oct 18th

Thursday October 18, at 33 Elmwood in Westbrook for bowling, bocce, and networking.

You will not want to miss this fun night!

If you or your firm would like to sponsor the next YEA event please email bhackett@harriman.com.

ASHRAE 365 Mobile App

involved in our community more and are looking to use some fund money from ASHRAE Society to start a project with a non-profit group in need. The goal of the project is to either renovate a small HVAC system or to build a STEM lab for kids in a community center to get them more interested in STEM fields. We are aiming for spring time to start this project and would like to do this work in the greater Bangor area so students from UMaine and EMCC can join us. If you know of a non-profit in need, please send me an email at maine president@mail.ashrae.org

and we can discuss in more detail.

Our next meeting will be a joint meeting with the Granite State chapter in Portsmouth. We will be hearing a presentation from an ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer so it's sure to be a worthwhile meeting. Hope to see you there!

Thank you, Mackenzie

Thursday, Oct 11 - Joint Chapter Meeting with Granite State ASHRAE

Roundabout Diner 580 Portsmouth Traffic Cir, Portsmouth, NH 03801

Distinguished Lecturer Gordon Sharp discusses the issues of energy and airflow measurement and control in the Laboratory environments. As you are aware, laboratories have stringent airflow refresh requirements and therefore consume a great deal of energy. Gordon is the founder of Aircuity Inc, which is focused on using sophisticated control systems to modulate the airflow and therefore air quality in the lab environment, while minimizing energy consumption.

Cost: \$35

Register and pay here.



ASHRAE 365 is a new mobile app that allows you to easily access ASHRAE information on your Apple or Android devices, 365 days a year. True to its name, ASHRAE 365 can be used year-round for one-tap access to information about events, standards and guidelines, continuing education, industry jobs, and much more. ASHRAE 365 will also provide the tools you've come to appreciate in a conference app, like the ability to create your itinerary, provide feedback about speakers, and connect with attendees. Find it in the APP Store

Upcoming Meetings

Nov 13 - Tuesday, (Tentative date): Tour of the Geiger Building in Lewiston

Dec 11 - Tuesday (Tentative date): Past President's Night and Holiday Party at Martindale Country Club in Auburn